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Term 2 Week 6                29 April 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings!  

 

With the relaxation of Safe Management Measures, the school has resumed mass assembly 
in the hall. Every Friday morning, the Primary One and Two students will gather in the hall for 
morning assembly. Before the commencement of flag raising ceremony, students engage 
in silent reading when they are seated in the hall. Students are encouraged to read Mother 
Tongue books every Friday morning.   

 

Students engaged in silent reading  

 

From the Year Head’s Desk 
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Primary Two students demonstrating the School Song dance on the stage 

 

The school conducts Lower Primary Assembly on Thursday afternoons. During these 
assemblies, students will learn social skills and values inculcation. At times, external vendors 
are also invited to run special programmes and events such as Safety Talks by the Singapore 
Police Force, Healthy Lifestyle by Health Promotion Board, and many more 

 

Students listening attentively to the sharing 
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Primary One and Two students have started their Drama enrichment programme on                
12 April 2022. The programme helps to develop thinking skills and encourage social 
interaction among the students through the use of Drama principles and experiences.  

Professional instructors from ACT 3 Drama Academy are engaged to inject fun and laughter 
into the Drama lessons. Students learnt invaluable skills such as self-expression, confidence 
building as well as spontaneity.   

   

Students performing tableau to show the different scenes in a story 
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Students using their creativity to present ideas 

 

Before we end off, we would like to take this opportunity to wish all our Muslim parents and 
students, Selamat Hari Raya Aidilfitri. We wish everyone a restful long weekend! 

 

See you next time! 

 

From the desk of: 

Mdm Zarinah (Year Head Lower Primary – covering)                                                                          
Mdm Jenny Chua (Assistant Year Head Lower Primary) 

 


